
 
 
 
 
 

Napa County Special Education 
Local Plan Area (SELPA) 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Napa County SELPA Executive Board Hereby Gives Notice that a 

Public Hearing will be held as follows: 
 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 
 

Annual Service Plan 2022-2023 
Annual Budget Plan 2022-2023 

 
Copies of these Plans may be inspected at: 

 
Napa County SELPA Office 

2121 Imola Avenue 
Napa, California 94559 

 
After the Public Hearing, the SELPA Executive Board will adopt the plans for the Napa 
County SELPA. 
 
HEARING DATE:    
 
 Tuesday, May 24, 2022 
 
TIME: 
 Approximately 11:00 a.m. 
       
LOCATION: 
 

This meeting will be held online. Please contact Lily Prudhomme at 
lprudhomme@napacoe.org to receive the Zoom link. 

 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
 Ginny Maiwald, SELPA Director 
 Napa County SELPA 
 (707) 253-6807 
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